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Burke, Ruth A

From: baldwinpetert <baldwinpetert@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 4:19 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Proposed Nordic fish farm

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I think the 10% untreated waste discharge, given the volume, is too much, particularly as it will be discharged into a 

small cove, not the whole bay.   

 

 

Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone 


